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DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
OFFICE OF FREEDOM OF INFORMATION 

1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON 
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1155 

UAY26-~ 
Ref: 08-F-1847 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated 
August 9,2008, for a copy of the "AD-B 172554- Advanced Over the Horizon Radar, 
February 1993." The Defense Advanced Research Projects Agency (DARPA) located the 
enclosed document as responsive to your request. Please note that page 78 is missing, but 
that is how it was provided to us, and we determined that the page was missing in the 
original document. Ms. Delores M. Nelson, an Initial Denial Authority for the Central 
Intelligence Agency (CIA), has determined that some of the information in the document 
is exempt from release pursuant to 5 U.s.C. § 552(b )(3), which pertains to information 
exempted from release by statute, in this instance, 50 U.S.c. § 403-3 (c )(7), which 
permits the withholding of intelligence sources and methods, and 50 U.s.C. § 403 (g), 
the withholding of functions and information regarding the CIA. 

If you are not satisfied with this action, you may appeal to the appellate authority, 
the Director of Administration and Management, Office of the Secretary of Defense, by 
writing directly to the Defense Freedom of Information Policy Office, Attn: Mr. James 
Hogan, 1155 Defense Pentagon, Washington, D.C. 20301-1155. Your appeal should be 
postmarked within 60 calendar days of the date of this letter, should cite to case number 
08-F-1847, and should be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Act AppeaL" 

Sincerely, 

~ {D.)a~iT.J~~--~ ( 
Chief 

Attachment: 
As stated 
























































































































































































































































